PSLU Committee

From: dad@mauirealestate.net

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 4:56 AM

To: PSLU Committee

Cc: dad@mauirealestate.net

Subject: from Bob Hansen regarding Minatoya loop-hole bill
Hi All,

Please consider this as my opposition to the Minatoya Loop-hole bill. The bill is better than before but needs a couple of
minor changes as suggested by Jason Economou of RAM. Please make those minor changes that will support our
property and human rights.

Cheers,

Bob Hansen

Principal Broker RB-17532
808-283-9456

Maui Luxury Real Estate LLC



